
 
 
 
 
 
 
      December 6, 2001 
 
 
 
The Living Word Baptist Church 
P.O. Box 820062 
Jackson, Mississippi 39182 
 
Dear Rev. Duncan: 
 
 Thank you for the invitation to attend the first sermon of Minister Marietta 
Duncan.  Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend but please allow me to extend my 
congratulations and best wishes to you both. 
 
 I am sure it will be a blessed day for the Living Word Baptist Church and its 
congregation to hear the word of God as you celebrate such a joyous occasion.  It is with 
the help of leaders in the church, like you and Minister Marietta Duncan that we will 
continue to improve the quality of life for Mississippi.   
 
 Thank you again for the invitation.  You are both in my prayers. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Felicia Gavin 
      Director of Administration 
      Office of the Governor 
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